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___ J]_~_lllJ_lfl[llfl_L ____________________________________ , 
October 26th, 1979 

To the SFU 18: 

The following message was received today at the AUCE Provincial 
Office: 
(text of telegram relayed by telephone) 
Regret inability to attend. Please be assured of our full 
and continuing support in your struggle. 
Fraternally, 
George Hewison 
Secretary-Treasurer 
United Fishermen and Allied Workers ' Union 

Message taken by: Sheila Perret, Secretary-Treasurer, AUCE Provincial 

: association of university & college employees, ~ )c1- 207 w. hastings st., vancouver, b.c. V6B \J ( 
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